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City of Ontario
Planning Department
Attn: Richard Ayala
303 East “B” Street
Ontario, CA 91764

Re:  Notice of Availability of a Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report
for the Guasti Plaza Specific Plan Amendment (SCH 2008111072)

Dear Mr. Ayala,

On March 10, 2011, the City of Fontana Planning Division received the Notice
of Availability of a Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report for the
Guasti Plaza Specific Plan Amendment (SCH 2008111072). The subject
property consists of approximately 78.4 acres bounded by Interstate 10 to the
north, Turner Avenue to the east, the Union Pacific Railroad right-of-way to
the south and Archibald Avenue to the west. The public review period began
on March 1, 2011, through April 14, 2011. At this time, the City has no
comments or concerns. Thank you for allowing the City of Fontana to

participate in the public review process.

Sincerely,
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT
PLANNING DIVISION

Stephanie Hall, Senior Planner
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